
As an RN I oppose HB 2591.
Nursing /medical students while still in school need to be trained to provide FULL transparency to their patients and thier family 
members (if underage). As an RN one problem that I see that some would not is that this program is training nursing/medical 
students to circumvent parentral rights. 

Then as a parent who controls my kids healthcare along w/ our pediatrician I dont want anybody else involved! 

Also because Oregon school system is one of the worst in the nation (thanks to a Democrat controlled state) it should NOT be 
focusing on this overreach & focus on READING, WRITING, & ARITHMETIC. 

Who will the government choose to run these mobile units? Probably a special interest group that has donated to the Democratic 
party. A special interest group that also wants to pass out hormones & abortions to our children. 


